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Hello,

I am responding to the call for input that I read in VT Digger on July 5.

I'm a preschool teacher and fairly active community member in Washington County.

For who to invite for stakeholder engagement, I think you should invite the Waterbury Area
Antiracism Coalition, as well as any groups for Vermont BIPoC farmers (I read about one for
cannabis farmers, but I'm sure there are others).

I also think you should invite highschools. Seems especially important to make ways for
younger people to influence policy around climate change, since they have no vote, and are
the ones who's lives will be most affected. Plus- sometimes parents are most impacted by
hearing their children's perspectives.

As for the timeline- this is a hard one. It would be great to get things passed more quickly, of
course.

But I also feel it's better to have more stakeholder engagement.

I think I come down on the side of the 18 month plan, but I don't hate the 7 month one.

Thanks for your work!
Naomi Alfini
Duxbury
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